
General Practice Incentive 

Program review

The Department of Health and Aged Care (the 

Department) have engaged KPMG to undertake a 

rapid retrospective effectiveness review of the 

existing General Practice Incentive Programs. 

This includes the Practice Incentive Program (PIP), 

and Workforce Incentives Program (WIP).

This review will draw on qualitative and quantitative 

evidence to evaluate the effectiveness of general 

practice incentives and will be an input into future 

policy considerations. 

You can view more information about the 

effectiveness review of general practice incentives 

here. 

Key questions:

• Overall, what is the feedback you are hearing 

from your constituents about the uptake and 

effectiveness of general practice incentives? 

• Do you feel that reforms are needed across 

the current incentives to drive improved 

outcomes and support GP practices / AMSs / 

ACCHOs? 

Virtual practice manager consultation

Date

Wednesday 29 November 

2023

Where 

Virtual via Microsoft Teams

Register online

forms.office.com/r/Zfi3wzH

gfW

Time

Webinar: 12pm-1pm 

(AEST)

For more information, contact:

Kayla Vella

p: 0488 223 301

e: kayla.vella@nqphn.com.au 

www.nqphn.com.au/events 
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